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Greetings,

I’m just writing to communicate my 100% support of not only keeping the Uptown Promenade as a
walkable shopping area, but investing more into developing it as a unique attraction for Whittier.

Great cities all over the world have beautiful shopping areas for pedestrian walking, why shouldn’t
we follow their example with our own version? It is not only a future attraction that will build
Whittier’s local economy and cultural value, but it also would pay homage to Whittier’s historical
“Old World” roots in city design and architecture.

The Promenade is a wonderful place to enjoy and sets Whittier apart from many other localities, as a
new resident of Whittier in The Groves, the charm of The Promenade was a highlight for us in terms
of our perception of Whittier as a great place to live.

Thank you,

Wayne and Beatrice Hao
11808 Harvest Dr.
Whittier, CA 90602
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